
Dear Parents, 
 
We are happy to inform you that Smooth Sportswear will be setting up an online webstore 
where parents can purchase their school logo uniforms. You will be able to use a credit card, 
PayPal, or a prepaid Visa/Mastercard to pay online. Orders will be individually packaged for 
your child(ren) and can be delivered to the school (FREE shipping and you will pick up in 
person) or your home (Shipping Fee $9.99). You can order online from September 28, 2020 
through October 1, 2020. We will share the link to the PS 160 website as soon as it is available. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Monte 
Physical Education Teacher 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


